
GSDCO Membership Meeting  
April 7, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:30. 
 
Reports: 
Show:   
Ribbons have been ordered. Judges’ airfares are taken care of.  
There was discussion on the likely effects of the economy on the entries and the fact that the 
Northern California shows the weekend prior were being heavily pushed for majors. Our region 
will have the 2nd highest GSD point scale in the country for 2011. 
 
TDI/CGC: Patty reported on the income/outgo. It was a success with many participants thanking 
us for putting on such a wonderful event. Using the loft at Brigand’s worked very well. 
 
The March Agility trial should profit about $2000. 
 
Rescue: We have had quite an increase in both listings and placements.  
 
A reminder that we need a trial committee to show up at the Easter Sunday April agility trial. 
 
There is a lure coursing event in May that Kristina will be attending and telling us about in June. 
 
Judges for 2012: We will be taking nominations in May and June. Voting in June. Many judges 
are unavailable when we wait too long. 
 
Brags: 
Nuri got his 2nd Started A leg. 
Sumo got his CGC 
Teva and Hali got their TDIs and Hali is an expert Truffle sniffer. 
Tory has over 1000 MACH points in just a few weekends of showing. (Patty is beaming!) 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:00. 


